
Dear ALBA members,
 
Preparation for the 2025 Arizona legislative session is underway.
The session will begin on January 13, 2025. Although that is a long way off,
evaluation of the need for a “liquor omnibus bill will begin shortly.
The liquor industry, including manufacturers, wholesalers and retailers, have
gathered each fall to review liquor issues of the day. This review includes a
determination of whether there was an agreement amount among all groups
or more specific legislative changes.

The first liquor industry meeting on this subject will be held in September,
and it is yet to be seen whether there will be agreement on any liquor
proposals. With that in mind, if any ALBA member has any recommended
change in Arizona liquor law, we would respectfully encourage you to email
me or call the ALBA office to discuss your proposal.
 
It should be noted that many beneficial changes made to Arizona liquor laws
in recent years are the result of recommendations made by Arizona liquor
retailers.

Once the process begins for discussion and a valuation of the 2025 liquor
omnibus bill, we will keep you informed.

“NO ONE OF US IS AS POWERFUL AS ALL OF US TOGETHER”
Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Dave Delos
President
Arizona Licensed Beverage Association
ddelos@albainc.org
office: (602) 285-1092
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